Dodge County Board of Supervisors
October 25, 2023 — 6:00 p.m.
Administration Building - Juneau, Wisconsin

Chairman David Frohling called the October 25, 2023, meeting of the Dodge County Board of Supervisors to
order at 6:00 p.m.

The Board rose to say the Pledge of Allegiance.

Roll call was taken by the Clerk with all Supervisors being in attendance with the exception of Supervisors Maly
and Yaroch who had previously asked to be excused. Supervisors Conway, Hedrick, and VandeZande appeared
virtually. Supervisors Siegmann and Butler were absent.

Chairman Frohling asked Cameron Clapper, County Administrator, to present the proposed 2024 County budget.
The following topics were included in the presentation:
e High-level budget summary
Fund balances
Property tax levy
Debt service levy
Comparison data
State vs. County mandates for various departmental services
Sales tax funds
ARPA funds
Budget amendment process

County Board members asked questions throughout the budget review and provided feedback on the proposed
budget items.

At 7:35 p.m., Supervisor Boelk made a motion to adjourn until Tuesday, October 31, 2023, at 6:00 p.m.
Supervisor Caine seconded the motion. The motion carried by voice vote.

Disclaimer: The above minutes may be approved, amended or corrected at the next meeting.



